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First name: Bonnie

Last name: Maclean
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Title: 

Comments: I am generally in support of S32 plans for their mine.   

 

As the resident most closely impacted by the proposed permanent route from the Hermosa Project to AZ Hwy 82.

My concern is about the visual degradation to the area and  the noise generated by heavy truck traffic on this

route.    I request that every consideration be made to mitigate this encouchment to our currently bucolic home

and neighborhood.

 

Berms. Natural vegetation, Advanced paving consideration, and when selecting bridge design that noise and

visual appeal be included as important elements.  With the crossing of the Fux wash, noise will naturally echo

through the canyon.  Please work to reduce this.

 

Thank you.


